
We aRe Fruitport 
 

Classrooms Hallways Restrooms Cafeteria 
Transportation 

and Parking Lots 

School Related  

Activities 
Technology 

Respectful 
Treating yourself 

and others properly 
with empathy and 

kindness  

Use positive tone and 
language 

 
Maintain personal space 

 
Follow directions 

 
Take care of  
property and  

equipment  

Use positive tone and 
language 

 
Maintain personal space 

 
Follow directions 

 
Take care of  
property and  

equipment  
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Maintain personal space 

 
Follow directions 

 
Take care of  
property and  

equipment  

Use positive tone and 
language 

 
Maintain personal 

space 
 

Follow directions 
 

Take care of  
property and  

equipment  

Responsible 
Knowing what to do 

and doing it  

Be on time 
 

Be prepared 
 

Be engaged 
 

Be present  

Move with a purpose 
 

Clean up after  
Yourself 

 
Report  

concerns/issues  
to staff  

Go directly to/from des-
tination 

 
Clean up after  

yourself  
 

Report  
concerns/issues  

to staff 

Wait patiently when 
necessary 

  
Clean up after  

yourself 
 

Keep food and drink in 
assigned areas 

 
Report  

concerns/issues  
to staff 

Obey all laws and safe-
ty rules 

 
Clean up after  

Yourself 
 

Drive responsibly 
 

Be patient  

Follow FHS rules and 
expectations 

 
Be on time 

 
Participate positively  

Ensure device  
is charged for  

the day 
 

Use proper 
“netiquette” 

 
Observe academic in-

tegrity 

Resilient 
Springing back;  

rebounding;  
recovering,  

being flexible 

Keep trying and ask for 
help when  

needed 
 

Set goals and strive to 
reach them 

 
Expect to be  

successful  

Be positive about your 
day 

 
Dedicate yourself to be-

ing on time 
 

Strive to keep a clean 
and tidy locker  

Be determined to be in 
class 

 
Schedule bathroom 

breaks wisely  

Show concern for others 
 

Practice healthy  
eating habits 

Watch for vehicles 
  

Load into vehicle quickly 
 

Keep area clean 

Try to keep trips out of 
the gym to a  

minimum  
 

Be aware of the rules of 
the specific event 

 
Keep area clean 

 
Bring Your Fruitport 

Pride/Spirit 

Keep trying and  
ask for help  

when needed 
 

Use device to solve ac-
ademic problems 

 
Identify reliable and 
trustworthy sources  
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and doing it  

Be on time 
 

Be prepared 
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Be present  

Move with a purpose 
 

Clean up after  
Yourself 

 
Report  
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to staff 
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Yourself 
 

Drive responsibly 
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integrity 
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rebounding;  
recovering,  
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Keep trying and ask 
for help when  

needed 
 

Set goals and strive 
to reach them 

 
Expect to be  

successful  
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your day 
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being on time 
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clean and tidy locker  

Be determined to be 
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Schedule bathroom 
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others 
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Watch for vehicles 
  

Load into vehicle 
quickly 

 
Keep area clean 

Try to keep trips out 
of the gym to a  

minimum  
 

Be aware of the 
rules of the specific 

event 
 

Keep area clean 
 

Bring Your Fruitport 
Pride/Spirit 

Keep trying and  
ask for help  

when needed 
 

Use device to solve 
academic problems 

 
Identify reliable and 
trustworthy sources  
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